March 6, 2019
Whitestown Town Council
To Whom it May Concern:

The undersigned received a legal notice of public hearing

date March 1, 2019, regarding the filing of a petition to vacate a
portion of County Road 500 South beginning at the intersection
of Perry-worth Road and extending eastward approximately
1,332.25 lineal feet. The purpose of this letter is to confirm
receipt of that notice, and to confirm that the undersigned, being
landowners that would be affected by the proposed vacation, do
not object to the vacation sought by the aforementioned petition.

Sincerely,

Donald R. Clark
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CPF Farms, LLC, an Indiana limited liability company
By: Do Clact

Gene Clark,
its Chief Operating Officer




